
The activity of the UN Food
Programme in Moldova was discussed
with the head of the Bureau for
Reintegration Policies

Today, May 15, 2024, the head of the Bureau for Reintegration Policies, Alin Gvidiani,
had a working meeting with Ms. Katrien Ghoos, Country Director of the UN World Food
Programme (WFP) in the Republic of Moldova.

The dialogue tackled the activity and assistance provided to the Republic of Moldova
through the projects of the WFP, in particular along the lines of managing the refugee
crisis, accommodation and providing a wide range of humanitarian aid.

The head of the Bureau provided information on the current situation in the settlement
process, mentioned the necessity for coordination of potential activities in the
Transnistrian perimeter with the Bureau, as well as the opportunity to intervene with
prompt assistance measures regarding the citizens of the Republic of Moldova residing
in the eastern districts of the country who temporarily require accommodation in
placement centers on the right bank of the Nistru River and basic material support.

 


